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DPW notinvolved

he article “EC officials demand sex for houses” (DD, Jan 23)
has reference. The public works department wishes to set
the record straight that its mandate has nothing to do with the
construction of RDP houses, nor is it involved in allocating
houses to community members. It is a pity that a staff member
of the department commented and made commitments as the
DA marched to the public works offices in Komani.

—Vuyokazi Mbanjwa, Eastern Cape public works spokesperson
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